


FY2025 Community Preservation Committee Application Form 

Sudbury Housing Trust - Housing Allocation 

Attachment A 

The Sudbury Housing Trust requests $426,835.85 to continue its mission to provide for the creation 

and preservation of affordable housing in the Town of Sudbury for the benefit of low- and 

moderate-income households.
The Trust last requested CPA funds in 2024 for FY25, and has not created any new units 

since then.
This CPA funding request would also assist in the creation of new units of affordable housing in 

the Trust's Home Preservation Program which converts existing smaller market homes to 

affordable homes and provides affordable homeownership opportunities to income eligible 

households. The Trust is the main, if not the only, entity with plans to create affordable 

homeownership units in Sudbury. Through its program, the Trust has seen tenants of the Sudbury 

Housing Authority become owners for their families, and owners of deed restricted properties in 

Sudbury purchase market rate homes in town. These demonstrate first-hand the benefits of a 

homeownership program. Sudbury has had 37 ownership units in its affordable housing portfolio 

since 2016, with no strong possibilities of additional homeownership units in the pipeline. 

This request will allow the Trust to move forward on each of these fronts.



FY2025 Community Preservation Committee Application Form 

Sudbury Housing Trust - Housing Allocation 

Attachment B 

The Sudbury Housing Trust's Home Preservation Program correlates precisely to CPA eligible 

activities in the category of community housing. It conforms to the Town's Housing Production 

Plan, contributes long-term affordability towards the 10% Chapter 40B threshold, converts 

market rate units to affordable units, and promotes a socioeconomic environment that encourages 

a diversity of income. 

The purpose of the Sudbury Housing Trust is to provide for the creation and preservation of 

affordable housing in the Town of Sudbury for the benefit of low- and moderate-income 

households. The Trust implements the recommendations set forth in the Sudbury Community 

Housing Plan to the purpose of aiding the Town of Sudbury, private enterprises and non-

profit organizations, and other public agencies in the orderly acquisition, rehabilitation, 

renovation, construction, financing or refinancing of property within the Town of Sudbury so 

that such property will be substantially available as residential property for low and moderate 

income persons and to further provide mechanisms to ensure such use. 
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